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CHART A BETTER COURSE

Kenosha Water Utility advises residents of possible scam
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KENOSHA — A man reportedly posed as an employee of the Kenosha Water Utility on
Tuesday with the intent of entering a customer’s home on the City’s north side, under the
false pretense of poor water quality.

The resident did not allow the man into his home and contacted his alderperson.

Kenosha Water Utility General Manager Curt Czarnecki said similar schemes have been used
in the past for theft within the targeted home. He said employees of the Kenosha Water Utility
will present utility issued identification if they need to access private property.

“Whenever a Kenosha Water Utility employee visits a home they will be driving a vehicle
clearly marked as a water utility vehicle, they will be wearing clothing that contains the utility
name and logo and they all have been provided a utility issued ID that contains their photo,”
Czarnecki said.

When in doubt, anyone experiencing a similar issue should contact the Police Department
immediately using the non-emergency number: 262-656-1234.
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